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Motor Carrier Division
555 Wright Way
Carson City, NV 89711 — 0600
(775) 684-4711

August 29, 2017

Subject: Emergency IRP waiver
To Whom It May Concern:

On August 28, 2017, Governor Brian Sandoval extended assistance in disaster relief
resulting from hurricane Harvey. Under the provisions granted in NRS 706.561, the
Department is granting a waiver of trip permits and fees for those vehicles being used
specifically to assist with hurricane relief efforts. A copy of this letter must be retained in
each vehicle operating under this waiver while traveling through Nevada

This waiver is limited to the fees associated with temporary registration and fuel taxes in
the State of Nevada only. This waiver does not imply or grant an exception to any
Federal laws administered by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration or U.S
Department of Transportation.

This waiver is good until 5:00 pm on September 30, 2017, or upon completion of the
hurricane efforts, whichever comes first.

Sincerely,

Terri Albertson, Director
Nevada Department of Motor Vehicles

Amy McKinney — Deputy Director
Lt. Roy Baughman — Nevada Highway Patrol
William Hoffman — Nevada Department of Transportation



